April 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians

 I hope you had a lovely, restful break over Easter and enjoyed the good weather. This term I find to be one of the busiest and certainly will be very productive in Primary 7. The children are looking forward to Abernethy, Academy visits, Ceilidh and Porty Cabin. Staff from the Academy will also be visiting along with Community Learning.
 Our project this term will continue to be Japan and we will be continuing to look at different aspects of life there. We will also be introducing P7 Living and Growing. Permission Letter to follow.

 The children will also be busy writing their Learner’s Statement for the Academy. It would be helpful if you could have a conversation at home about your child’s achievements and activities that they are involved in outside school.  
 We have specialist teachers this term which is wonderful. Mrs Middleton for science and Miss Ruxton for French. We will be having PE on a Wednesday and a Friday so I would ask that everyone have a PE kit with them as it is a good habit to get into for the academy and also more hygienic. We have library every second Wednesday with Mrs McMillan.
Maths this term will involve looking at Money including budgeting, APR, Hire Purchase; drawing to scale, algebra and probability.  We will also be revising multiplying, dividing, adding and subtracting. It is really valuable for the children to know their tables thoroughly and any questioning of times tables will never be wasted.

During this term the children will be expected to present a talk. More information to follow.

This term reading days will remain the same. Book Detectives will be given out to accompany reading, as appropriate. 
Dates for your diary

Wednesday 17th May and Thursday 18th May Parent’s Night

Abernethy Monday 22nd to Friday 26th May

Porty Cabin Wednesday 31st May and Wednesday 7th June (during school)

Academy Visits Wednesday 14th June, Thursday 15th and Friday 16th June

Ceilidh Thursday 22nd June 7 -9.30pm

Thursday 29th June End of Year Service (tissues at the ready!)

If you have any concerns please contact me in the usual ways and I will try to get back to you as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely

Linda Dawson and Yvonne Sayer
